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President Dennis Reedy rang the bell
and called the meeting to order at 6:45
AM. Vince Weber gave the invocation
and we all recited the Pledge of
Allegiance.

BIRTHDAYS:
Celebrating a birthday this coming
week: Gary Scarlett, May 16th and
Keith Sowards, May 21st.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
The Club conducted an election of
Officers. Congratulations to the
following on their election by
unanimouis consent:
President - Vince Weber
Vice President - to be filled later
Board of Directors - Steve Schiffelbein,
Michael Smith and Gary Domer.

Board of Directors meeting originally
scheduled for May 9th and postponed
until May 16th is again postponed until
further notice due to absence of board
members and scheduling conflicts at the
complex with 5A Regional Baseball and
Softball.

Congratulations to the following who
have been awarded $500 scholarships
from the Sunrise Optimist Endowment
Association. Walker Bassett, Hannah
Lady and Jennifer Howard. These
Students will be recognized at a special
meeting of the Sunrise
Optimist Endowment
Association and the Sunrise
Optimist Club at 6:30 PM
on Tuesday, May 23, 2017.
The meeting will take place
at the Sunrise Optimist
Activity Center, 720 NW
50th Street.

Program for May 16, 2017
Deborah Sturgeon, Seaman Middle
School teacher of computer science and
yearbook spoke on ASSE International
Student Exchange Programs. She is the
Area Representative for northeast
Kansas.  Exchange students come to the
United States for the educational
opportunities available to them.
Students undergo a screening process to
show that they have excellent study
habits, are involved in the community
and give a speech. Currently there are
eight(8) exchange students at Seaman
High School.

LOOKING AHEAD:
May 23, 2017: Gita Noble on Seaman
High School Intern Program

Save the Date: Friday, July 28, 2017
31st Annual Bob Cutter Golf Classic!

Drawings this week:
Weekly: Gary Slimmer
Progessive: #71, Dennis Richter

President's Quote:
You will never be completely at home
again, because part of your heart will
always be elsewhere. That is the price
you pay for the richness of loving and
knowing people in more than one place.

Closed with the OPTIMIST CREED.

RAISE FUNDS
WITHOUT FUND
RASIING!  Download
the Benefit app add the
Sunrise Optimist Club as
your beneficiary to start
giving!  www. benefit-
mobile.com

Celebrating over 50 years of service to Youth & North Topeka!
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Newsletter of the Sunrise Optimist Club

Meetings: Every
Tuesday 6:45 AM

720 NW 50th St, Topeka



SUNRISE OPTIMIST CLUB
has partnered with Benefit as a free and easy

fundraising solution!

Benefit is a free iPhone and Android app that allows you to shop at
places like Target, Starbucks, Amazon, Walmart and many more, while
giving up to 20% of every transactions back to the Sunrise Optimist
Club. Just shop like you normally do. When it comes time to checkout,
instead of pulling out your credit card, pull out the Benefit app and
purchase a digital gift card that you redeem instantly.

For instance, buy $200 worth of back to school clothing at Gap, and $16
(8%) goes back to your organization. It doesn't cost you a dime beyond
what you were already going to spend. It's raising funds without
fundraising!

Download the app and select the Sunrise Optimist Club as your chosen
beneficiary to start giving today.

For more information go to www.benefit-mobile.com. Feel free to
forward this to family and friends. The more people who participate, the
more funds we will raise.


